
 

Announcement: Feb, 2016 – Crossbar wind down 
 

Tripar’s mission statement reads in part, “To be at the forefront of metal stamping technology…”. Over the last 
66 years Tripar has met this goal by continually investing and creating new divisions within the company, which 
include metal stampings & forming, sheet metal fabrication, automated assembly, and most recently CNC 
fabrication. To ensure we meet our mission statement moving forward, we have made the decision to wind down 
our production of crossbars and reinvest the capital to broaden our core metal stamping capacities. As of 
February 2016 Tripar will no longer be producing anymore Crossbars. 
 
As a customer who has purchased crossbars from in the last 3 years (since January 2013), we would like to give 
you as much notice as possible, as well as to help you transition to a new potential supplier. For fulfilling your 
future crossbar needs, we would like to recommend a company that offer a similar line, with whom we have had 
a business relationship for decades. They are: 
 
Etlin-Daniels 
1850 Wilson Ave. 
Toronto, ON M9M 1A1  
T: 416-741-7336 & 800-661-9610 
F: 416-741-9104 
sales@etlin.com or ddaniels@etlin.com  
 
Feel free to contact David Daniels, President, with whom you can discuss your needs and understand more about 
Etlin-Daniels. 
 
We thank you for the crossbar business you have given us over the years, and will do our best to help you through 
this transition. 
 
Best regards, 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Lloyd Sevack, President 
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